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     Tuesday 7th May 2024 

 

INTERNATIONAL EVENING 
                                                                 

                                                                      
 

An evening to celebrate the many different cultures and countries that make Bonneville so 

special.  

There will be entertainment from the children led by teachers, which the children absolutely 

love.  

Please join us in the year 1 & 2 playground on Thursday 23rd May 2024, at 5.00pm to 7.00pm. 

 

It is free to enter but each family must bring a dish – whatever you like eating at home – so 

we all get to taste each other’s food. You will have the opportunity to serve your own food 

from a table, food market style. So cook a pot of your favourite dish to share a sample of 

your culture.  

Do not worry about the drinks, FAB will be running a paying bar. 

 

Oh, and there will be a DJ to keep us in the party spirit. 

 

Children must wear school uniform to school that day, returning for the evening in traditional 

clothing if they wish. 

 

We will need a little help with setting up and clearing away. If you are available from 4pm to 

5pm or 7.00pm to 8.00pm, please offer your support with these tasks by letting us know using 

the following link to our ‘call to action’ page on the school’s website.  

More hands make light work! 

 

I look forward to having a wonderful evening with you all. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Ms. A. Parker 

Executive Headteacher 

https://www.bonneville-primary.lambeth.sch.uk/calling-for-action/

